
Friday, 8TH December 2023

Arno (Wrens) 
Lyndon (Jays) 

Sophie (Robins)

Dates for your DiaryThis week’s news

Birthdays

Happy Birthday to…

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

This Week’s Awards

Writer of the Week
Darcie (Puffins)

Mathematician of the Week
Sam (Eagles)

Reader of the Week
Alanna (Eagles)

Scientist of the Week
Neave (Jays)

Citizen of the Week
Francesca (Eagles) for helping the younger 

children at art club
Oonagh (Owls) for her ‘reverse advent calendar’ 

collecting food for the food bank
Star of the Term

Caleb (Hawks) for being an amazing ambassador 
for Barham School 

Congratulations 
to Wrens & Eagles 

who jointly had 
the best 

attendance last 
week. 

Attendance 
Ted

Saturday 9th December FOBS Christmas 
Fair, Barham Village Hall 12-4pm
Sunday 10th December Choir singing at the 
cathedral 5.30-6.15pm
Monday 11th December ‘Elfridges’ 
(Christmas present buying for all pupils) 
Creative Prayer for Yrs R-2
Tuesday 12th December Christmas Concert 
at the Gulbenkian Theatre 7pm
Wednesday 13th December Creative 
Prayer Years 3-6, Christmas lunch, 
Christmas jumper/outfit day
Thursday 14th December Christmas service 
at church 2pm (parents/carers are 
welcome to attend)
Friday 15th December Carols around the 
tree  1.30pm  (parents/carers invited) 
school ends at 2.15pm
Wednesday 3rd Jan – children return to 
school for Term 3

This week, we had the excitement of going on a 
trip to see the pantomime Aladdin. The children 
were filled with excitement as they watched. 
They joined in with the singing and dancing, 
making lots of noise and creating a truly joyous 
atmosphere. We were very proud of their 
behaviour and the Year 5 and 6 buddies were 
incredible with the younger children. 

Pantomime

A huge well done to all the children in Wrens, 
Jays and Owls for their incredible 
performance of the Nativity. The Year 2 
narrators did an outstanding job, captivating 
the audience with their confident and clear 
delivery. The singing was absolutely beautiful, 
and it was evident that the children had put in 
a tremendous amount of effort and practice. 
Well done to all the children involved, you 
truly brought the magic of Christmas to life!

The Nativity

Language Workshops
The children in KS2 enjoyed French & Spanish 
workshops on the theme of Christmas, with some 
brilliant Year 8 students from Folkestone Girls 
Grammar School. 


